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10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 11 June 1979

Thank you for your letter of 23 May. It

was thoughtful of you to make your position

clear, and I am very glad to know, in advance

of the Lusaka meeting, of your readiness to

serve for a further term.

His Excellency Mr. Shridath S. Ramphal,
Kt, CMG, QC.


